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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are trying our very best to make sure that all of our traditional festive and regular termly activities go 
ahead as normal but obviously many of them are impacted by COVID guidance and regulation.  
 
Our school dinner service has been significantly impacted because of the sheer amount of children in our 
school and the challenges faced regarding mixing bubbles, covering lunch breaks and eating in class-
rooms.  Some schools have managed to have normal school dinners however they are often much smaller 
schools and in some cases …their bubbles are more wide than ours.  Many of these schools have had several 
burst bubbles too.  
 
We will be continuing to provide the same ‘warm’ packed lunch provision in the form of hot baguettes etc. 
when we return in the new year.  As soon as we can start having lunch in the hall again, we will deliver full 
hot meals.  
 
I have decided that we will be able to offer a normal Christmas Dinner on the Wednesday 16th December as 
we will be able to ask Teachers, Assistants and Midday Supervisors to carry out extra duties and everyone will 
‘muck in’ to make it all work as a one off and in a COVID secure way. We feel that it is very important for 
the children to have a lovely time and enjoy their Christmas meal with their friends.  
 
To allow you to book your child’s Christmas dinner we have had to make changes to the School Gateway.  All 
bookings for week commencing 14th December have been removed.  Please log onto the School Gateway and 
re-book your child’s lunch choices. 
 
Regards 
 
Mr A Callaghan-Wetton 
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